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Milton Comprehensive Plan to  

Consider Broadkill River at  
July 28 Public Meeting 

 
The Town of Milton’s Planning and Zoning Commission invites the community to learn 
about projected Broadkill River water level increases and water quality issues, as part of 
the town’s comprehensive planning process, on Monday, July 28th @ 6:30 pm. 
 
The meeting is part of a nearly year-long planning process that will develop a 
Comprehensive Plan that will guide the town’s development over the next decade.   
 
At the July 28 meeting -- which will take place at Milton Fire Hall, 116 Front Street -- the 
community will hear a presentation by Susan Love, a Planner with DNREC'S Delaware 
Coastal Programs.  A sea level rise expert, Love will discuss how increases in sea level 
and precipitation will impact the Broadkill River, adjacent riparian buffers and floodplains, 
and the town’s commercial center.  She will also discuss the river’s water quality and 
ways in which it can be improved. 
 

For more Information Contact: 
Barry Goodinson: 703-606-4948 

 
 
 
 
 


